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General Information

EEP
All Year 12 should go to CGH Wednesday Period 4 for the launch of the Careers programme. Please arrive by 1.30pm to ensure a
prompt start.

Careers Information

Year 13's - not going to university

If you are planning to apply for apprenticeships and employment or take a gap year, then please book a careers appointment ASAP so
that the Careers Advisers can help you with your plan of action. Please call up to Careers or phone us on 01423 818534 to book an
appointment.

Year 12's - interested in Medicine
Please come to a meeting at 12.45 in the Careers Department on Tuesday 6 February at 12.45pm. To find out about how to apply for
work experience at Harrogate Hospital and about the Year 12 Medical Forum. Feel free to bring along sandwiches.

Interested in Law?
Then you may wish to attend the Explore Law event, hosted by the University of Law in Leeds on Wednesday 14 March from 4pm to
6.45pm. To book a place please go to http://cc.law.ac.uk/Personal/Events/?et=22 or contact Mrs Bennett in the Careers Department.

Law Mock Trial

There is an exciting opportunity for Year 12 and 13 students to experience the thrills of a criminal trial: studying and participating in a
fictional crime. BPP Law School in Leeds have organised for a number of students (yet to be determined) to take part over two
Wednesdays in March (7 and 21). Part 1 will involve delegating roles (prosecution/defence) and researching the evidence against the
suspect while the second part will involve visiting BPP Law School in Leeds and taking part in a mock trial! This is an exciting and

rare opportunity for students wishing to study Law at university to gain experience. Previous students have benefitted hugely from
taking part and have also used it on their applications to university. Any students wishing to be considered for the trial please email
your interest with a brief outline of why to p.taylor@staidans.co.uk (Mr Taylor in Hi4)

General Information

Volunteers required

ASAS, a charity in Guiseley who organise holiday play schemes for children with learning and physical disabilities are seeking volunteers
to help out with these during the Easter and summer holidays. For more information, please go to www.aireborough-scheme.co.uk or
see Mrs Bennett in the Careers Department.

Year 12 Technology Tournament 6 February 2018 Constance Green Hall

We are looking for at least one team of four Yr12 students (preferably 2 boys and 2 girls) to enter this years Technology Tournament on
6 February. The challenge will involve each team designing and building a solution to a problem, and then demonstrating how it works.
Each year the problem is different and is only revealed on the day, but in the past students have successfully built bridges, towers and
cable cars to overcome the challenge. You will be competing against 12 schools from the local area. If you are interested, please see
Mr Botterill in the Design and Technology Department by lunchtime on Tuesday 30 January at the latest.

Debating Club
This week Debating Club will be held on Tuesday from 12.30 in Hul. All welcome.

Yr13 Yearbook — Photos

Please see the dates on the posters in the Sixth Form café to advise Yr13 students when you need to go to have your yearbook picture
taken (a few days are being allocated to each group of surnames alphabetically). If you are unable to go at your allotted time please let
a member of the Senate know to arrange a different time. The lanyard photo will be used for those who do not have their photo taken
in the café.

Thank you
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